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The Sharples family ensures our children are 
resilient learners, healthy and aspirational 
citizens.  We will create a love of lifelong 

learning that extends beyond the classroom as 
a result of an enriching curriculum. The school 
community will make a difference by fostering 
respect and tolerance of each other as unique 

individuals. 

Attendance figures this week: 
Reception - 96.9%   
Yr 1 - 98.4%           Yr 4 - 97.3% 
Yr 2 - 95.0%           Yr 5 - 97.8% 
Yr 3 - 94.3%           Yr 6 - 99.4% 
 

. 

Snapshots from this week ... 
 

 

15 March—NEU Strike Action, possible disruption 
16 March—NEU Strike Action, possible disruption 

20 March—Easter Bulb Show for Nursery, Reception, 
Y1 and Y2, parents invited 

27 March —EYFS Stay and Play 
 29 March—Y4 Assembly, 9.05am, parents invited 

29 March—Y1 and Y2 trip to Imagine That! 
31 March—school ends at 2pm for Easter Holidays 

17 April—Summer term begins at 8.45am 
20 April—Y5 Assembly, 9.05am, parents invited 

Rock Steady Music Lessons 
 

Many children were excited to begin 
their music lessons today and there 
are just a few places left.  For more 

information, visit: 
 

www.rocksteadymusicschool.com/info-for-parents 

 
No prior experience required, 

instruments are supplied.  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Please contact the office before 

9.30am if your child is ill and will not 
be in school.  Please also let us have 
details of any medical appointments. 

 

Four Y6 children represented 
school at a Maths Challenge 

competition held at Bolton 
School just before half term.  

Well done to Mahisha, Rehan, 
Kiya and Eesa who worked 

brilliantly as a team.  As you can 
see, they had a super time! 

Punctuality 
 

has improved greatly this week 
with almost all 

children arriving 
on time by 

8.45am.  Keep up 
the good work! 

 

World Book Day 
 

The children all looked wonderful dressed as 
characters from a book yesterday, thank you.  

Also huge thanks to children, parents and staff 
who helped make our Early Years Reading 

Breakfast a success! 

Parking 
 

Please respect our neighbours by not 
parking on Hugh Lupus Street when 

coming to school.  Thank you. 


